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CYBERSECURITY & MISINFORMATION

Due to cyber-attacks and a concerted misinformation campaign, please see and follow the below guidelines to safeguard your email, social
media, website, and any additional accounts.
« Activate two-factor authentication for all of your accounts (Click here for more information)

+ Change your passwords regularly

+ Do not trust any source or individual, other than the official channels of information published on official websites

+ Do not discuss military issues by phone or on social networks

« Do not take calls from unknown numbers and do not answer messages from unknown people

« Before answering a message or email make sure the sender is your friend and their account is not hacked

« Do not publish information, photos, or videos of military nature in your social media pages, neither downloaded nor shot by yourself

AGBU SOCIAL MEDIA
Follow AGBU Global office on social media to view and share vetted news sources.

& @agbu.org ] @agbuglobal & @agbu

SHARE NEWS FROM OFFICIAL SOURCES

(for Facebook pages, you must be logged into your Facebook account)
« Nikol Pashinyan, Prime Minister of Armenia

« Official website of President Armen Sarkissian

« Vahram Poghosyan, Press Secretary to the President of Artsakh

« Shushan Stepanyan, Press Secretary of the Ministry of Defense, Armenia

« Anna Naghdalyan, Press Secretary of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Armenia

« Artak Beglaryan, Human Rights Defender of Artsakh

» Armenian Ministry of Defense

» Armenian Foreign Ministry

« Unified Information Centers of Armenia

« Unified Information Centers of Artsakh

EDUCATE THOSE AROUND YOU
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